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​CLT Plans to Begin Roadway
Repair Work on Josh
Birmingham Parkway Bridge
October 14, 2016 - Charlotte Douglas International Airport will close the right lane of the Josh Birmingham
Parkway bridge for a quarter mile past Harlee Avenue Monday, October 24 – Monday, November 7 to complete
roadway repairs. Drivers using Josh Birmingham Parkway to access the terminal should be prepared to merge
from two lanes to one lane. As a result, visitors to the Airport may experience delays during this two-week
project. Please drive slow, follow the signs and allow extra time to your drive time.​

 

See the attached map for more information. 
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